
 
 
 
 
 
 
In review of the proposed regulations it would appear that an undo burden is being placed on the States 
smallest suppliers, that do not produce or supply large amounts of water to their small customer base.  
It will be difficult to squeeze further reduction from small users.  I would question why the  R-GPCD was 
not applied to smaller water suppliers to assess required reduction 
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